
Submitter: Heidi Napier 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

This is a bad idea because it will lead to confusing ballots and require runoffs.  We 

have had the same type of ballots and choosing of elected officials for many years, 

and changing them will confuse people and lead to invalid results. 


